
September Report 
 

Sustainability Coordinator 

• Adaptation Plan:  
o The Vulnerability Assessment is complete and was presented to the City Commission on 9/12. 
o The FDEP deliverables were reviewed and submitted to the grantors. 
o The final two Chapter Working Groups met to set goals for their sector. 
o Monthly Progress meeting focused on methodology for policy development.  

• Other Adaptation:  
o Advertised the Request for Proposals for the Energy Service Company Owners Representative. 
o Presented on residential resiliency resources to the Key West Association of Realtors monthly 

luncheon. 
o Assisted with planning for the upcoming Climate Summit in December. 
o Presented the USACE Storm Risk map to the Quarterly CBO meeting, sharing the homes and 

businesses eligible for floodproofing and elevation. 
o Assisted with creation of a new CIP focused Asset Management team, dedicated to comprehensive 

planning for funding and grants. 
• Grants:  

o Assisted with submittals for Florida Defense grant for Infrastructure (Bahama Village Resilience Hub 
$) and Reinvestment (Housing Assessment $) due Oct 4. 

o Assisted with the Key West portion of a grant projects tour by the EPA South Florida Priorities 
projects. 

o Advised on Task Order language for commencement on the awarded Adaptation Surveys for 3 historic 
buildings ($50K) 

• Transportation:   
o Hosted the monthly Transportation Coordination Team meeting.  Key discussions included updating a 

guidance letter regarding the City Commission discussion on Parking Fees.   
• Other:  

o Assisted with goals for the next reiteration of the Strategic Plan. 

 


